AUG 06 1990

Docket No. 030-01281 License No. 06-10957-01

Day Kimball Hospita)

ATTN: Michelle Goudier
Associate Director

320 Pomfret Street

Putnam, Connecticut 06260

Gentlemen:
Subject: Inspection No. 020-01281/90-01

This refers to your letter dated June 22, 1990, in response to our letter
dated April 21, 1990.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of
your licensed program. Item B of the Notice of Violation dated Apri) 21, 1990,
is hereby withdrawn based on the information provided in your letter.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

| Signed
Mo v D

Mohamed M. Shanbaky, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Section A
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

cc:

Public Document Room (PDR)

Nuclear Safety Information Ceater (NSIC)

State of Connecticut

Jehn B. Hewetson, M.D., Radiation Safety Officer
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